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Dear parents/carers, 

We kindly request that Key Stage 2 pupils bring their own personal stationery to school starting from 

September. This initiative is aimed at promoting responsibility and organisation among our children. 

Having their own supplies will allow children to be better prepared for their lessons and reduce the 

sharing of items, which is particularly important for maintaining good health and hygiene. 

The required stationery list includes: 

• Pencil 

• Blue and red biro/handwriting pen 

• Eraser 

• Sharpener 

• Ruler 

• Yellow Highlighter 

• Glue stick 

• A small transparent pencil case to keep these items organised, which fits in their tray. 

Please no clicker pens   or permanent markers. 

We will be running a weekly stationery shop, where children can buy any items they might need. 

We understand that this may be an additional responsibility, and we are here to support you if there 

are any difficulties in providing these items. Please feel free to contact us if you need any assistance, 

and we will do our best to help. 

We believe that with your cooperation, we can create a more efficient learning environment for our 

children. Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Thomason 

Headteacher 

 


